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From:                              Brandon G. Dow [brandon@raiderenvironmental.
com]
Sent:                               Monday, April 19, 2010 1:21 PM
To:                                   Winston, Kathy
Subject:                          RE: Hazardous Waste Inspection Report
Attachments:                 20100419121646671.pdf

 
Kathy
 
Attached is a copy of the annual Ued Oil Report that was submitted.  As you can see by the date (3/8/10), 
it was submitted before Philip left.  I just found it buried in some other papers.  As I correct the rest of 
the required documents I will send them.
 
Can you tell me who I need to send the SPCC plan to at the DEP?
 
Thanks
 
Brandon G. Dow, CHMM
General Manager
Raider Environmental Services, Inc.
(954) 325-3119 Cell
(305) 994-9949 Office
(305) 681-6175 Fax
 
 
 

From: Winston, Kathy [mailto:Kathy.Winston@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2010 12:53 PM 
To: brandon@raiderenvironmental.com 
Subject: Hazardous Waste Inspection Report
 
 
 

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael 
W. Sole is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to 
you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link 
to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.
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http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Kathy.Winston@dep.state.fl.us
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